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To ADEC, after reading an article in our local paper, I had to make this comment; Our spill
prevention program is working just as it should. Why in gods name would you be taking away
protection for the environment when the world is in dire straits already from climate change!!
Please don't waste time and public money to roll back any safeguards we have. Let's at least try to
make a difference, the time is now!! Thank You, concerned citizen in anchor Point, ak
 


